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February 28,2014 
LI C-14-0030 

u.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Fort Calhoun Station, Unit No.1 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-40 
NRC Docket No. 50-285 

Reference: none 

10 CFR 50.73 

SUBJECT: LER number 2013·013 for the Fort Calhoun Station will not be used 

The issue initially associated with LER 2013-013 was determined not to be reportable and LER 
number 2013-013 was not and will not be used. 

If you require additional information, please contact Terrence W. Simpkin, Manager, Site 
Regulatory Assurance, at (402) 533-6263. No commitments are made in this letter. 

ouis P. Cortopassi 
Site Vice President and CNO 

LPC/epm 

c: J. M. Sebrosky, NRC Sr. Project Manager 
M. L. Dapas, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV 
J. C. Kirkland, NRC Sr. Resident Inspector 
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